
 

 

 

 

From the Director’s Office 
 

February is such a fun month here at 
The Little Lamb!  Now that we are in 
the swing of things after the holidays, 
we can begin all of the new activities 
that take place in the month of 
February.  We will be celebrating 
Presidents’ Day, Valentine’s Day, 
Dental Health Month, Black History 
Month and American Heart Health 
Month.   
 
As always, have a great month! 
 
Sherry Banks 
 

Happy Birthday! 
Kennedy Wirtner 3rd 

Aubrey Brizendine 5th 
Carter Bell 6th 
Miss Gabby 8th 
Luke Clark 9th 

Miss Laney 12th 
Adeline Mueller 17th 

Mrs. Seng 18th 
Mrs. Elisha 21st 

Jack McNutt 22nd 
Arlo Porter 25th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates to Remember 

 
2nd:  Groundhog Day 

 
3rd:  Wear red for National Wear Red 

Day to show support for the 
awareness of heart disease!    

 
10th:  Wear your favorite Football 

Jersey/shirt to school!  
 

Dentist (Lilian Schnur’s mom 
����) 
visits Kitties and up 

 
12th:  Superbowl!! 

 
14th:  Happy Valentine’s Day!!  

Valentine’s Parties-Look for sign- 
ups/info in the classroom and from 

your teacher. 
  

 20th:  Presidents’ Day; School 
Closed for Staff Development Day. 

 
 

 



 

Weekly Themes 

30th:  My Healthy Body 
 

6th:  Robots 
 

13th:  Love is in the Air 
 

20th:  State Fair Week 
 

27th:  Dr. Seuss Week 
 

February Referral Rewards 
 

During the “Month of Love,” we have 
a special reward for sharing your love 
of our school! If you refer a friend for 

a February tour, you will receive a 
$50 credit to your school account. If 
your friend enrolls by the end of the 

month, you will receive a $300 
credit! Thank you for partnering with 

us in spreading the word! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Staff Development Day 

Our school will be closed on Monday, 
February 20th for Staff Development 
Day.  Teachers will be choosing from 

a variety of Early Childhood 
Education topics to participate in for 
their continuing education.  This is 

our opportunity to stay up to date on 
the latest trends in education and help 

our staff develop and expand upon 
their skills and knowledge so that we 
can continue to give our families the 

best preschool experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


